
MEMO# 6822

April 3, 1995

DEVELOPMENTS IN BELGIAN
REGULATIONS
April 3, 1995 TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 6-95 RE: DEVELOPMENTS IN BELGIAN
REGULATIONS
______________________________________________________________________________ Attached for
your information is a memorandum the Institute received recently from counsel in Europe
describing developments in the regulation of investment funds in Belgium. Mary S. Podesta
Associate Counsel - International Attachment
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